
The Finance Committee will meet during the week of April 21st, 
with date and time yet to be decided. 
 
We will review second quarter financial reports, and receive a 
report of the audits (new and old).  
 
We will also schedule meetings for the Insurance Review 
subcommittee and the accounting procedures subcommittee. 
 
All members are welcome to attend. 


